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Essential

Question:

Prayer Focus:

Reflective Notes

Prayers
God Has
Answered

How is God speaking to me?
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Thank Jesus 
for His 
unselfish life.

What are 

examples 

in the life of 

Christ that 

demonstrate 

His generosity?

Exampled in the 
Life of Christ

Read Philippians 2:5-8

God wants to direct all of our ways. When we truly 
know who God is, only then do we realize how 
insignificant we are. Jesus generously completely 
submits to God the Father, allowing Him to direct 
His every step. When we trust in God and His 
sovereignty, we must totally lean on Him, and seek 
His will. Jesus dedicates His life for the Kingdom 
of God. There is no joy in the life of a believer 
when selfishness and pride are a part of life. We 
do not see any selfish act from the life of Jesus, 
but we see acts of a servant. We see Jesus putting 
everyone before Himself. As believers and followers 
of Christ, it is so important to put others first. 
These verses show the attitude we should try to 
emulate. Christ had every reason in this world to 
be prideful; however, there were no moments of 
pride. Christ came from a perfect place to a place 
of suffering and death. The sacrifice of Christ can 
never be repaid, but through our lives we can strive 
to be more like Him. We can honor Him with our 
generous acts of kindness and genuine love for 
others.

What did Jesus do? When Jesus came to earth, He 
was totally God and totally man. He gave all to be 
the remission for our sins.  Jesus taught us how to 
make a difference in this world,  how to put others 
first, how to consider the sacrifice that was made, 
and how to live the life that honors Him. 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Philippians+2%3A5-8&version=NKJV
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